Dear East McKeesport Resident:

You are receiving this letter to inform you that you will no longer be receiving your sewage bill from
Pennsylvania Municipal Services (PAMS).  PAMS will only accept payments through March 15, 2013.

East McKeesport Borough has contracted with the Turtle Creek Valley Council of Governments
(TCVCOG) to handle sewage billing, and collection of current and delinquent payments. Your new bill
will be in the form of a YELLOW POST CARD and you will continue to receive them on a quarterly basis.
The TCVCOG accepts several forms of payments:

e Checks and Money Orders can be mailed to the address shown on the bill, or they can be
dropped off at the TCVCOG office located at (Monroeville Municipal Building) 2700 Monroeville
Boulevard, Monroeville, PA 15146. There is a payment drop box there for your convenience.

e Cash payments will be accepted at our office for those who prefer to pay cash. However please
be sure to have cash in the exact amount that you wish to pay. Payments may be made Monday
through Friday from 9:00am until 3:00pm. Please call the office ahead of time to make sure
someone will be there to receive your cash payment.

e Credit Card payments can be made through Official Payments. To pay by credit card you may
either call Official Payments at 1-800-272-9829, or log on to their website at
www.OfficialPayments.com. The lurisdiction Code is 7839. (Please note that Official Payments
charges $3.95 per transaction up to $180).

Please call the TCVCOG office at 412.858.5115 with any questions pertaining to your sewage bill.
Thank you,

East McKeesport Borough Council



